
Parent Memo-17 |  

Dear parents, 

Hope you are well, 

In accordance with the decision of the Ministry of Education and Higher Education, online 

learning will resume until 27thJanuary 2022. 

Please note that student attendance will be recorded on Renweb, and teachers will follow the 

rubric for participation.   

Students will follow the attached bell schedule. First block will start at 7:00 am, and last block 

will end at 12:30 pm from Sunday to Thursday.  

We encourage you to remain safe adhering to the Ministry guidelines of wearing your masks and 

maintaining social distancing.  

We also encourage you to receive your booster shot if you are eligible for it.  

If you or anyone you know gets any symptoms, please make sure to get tested as soon as 

possible to prevent the spread of the disease. 

Thank you for your cooperation, and we hope to see you soon. 

Sincerely,  

The Office of Communication  

DeBakey High School for Health Professions at Qatar 

http://s3.eu-west-1.amazonaws.com/web2box.com/uploads/sites/22/2022/01/08131931/Bell-Schedule-Online-Classes.pdf

